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NOTICE OF MEETING 
 

Regular Meeting and Public Hearing of the 
7-11 Advisory Committee of the Davis Joint Unified School District 

Tuesday, October 24, 2023, 4:00 PM 
District’s Administrative Office, 526 B Street, Davis, California 95616 

 
The 7-11 Advisory Committee is comprised of volunteer members of the community, 
appointed by the Board of Education of the Davis Joint Unified School District (“District”) 
pursuant to Education Code section 17389.  The committee’s purpose is to recommend 
districtwide policies and procedures to the Board that govern the use or disposition of the 
District’s surplus property.   
 
The public is welcome to attend committee meetings and provide comment on agenda items, 
items not on the agenda, and during public hearings.  Public comments are limited to three 
(3) minutes per person. The Committee Chair may limit comments to less than three (3) 
minutes per person depending on the number of public comments and in order to continue 
with conducting the business of the committee. 
 

AGENDA 
 
1. CALL TO ORDER – WELCOME! 

 
2. ROLL CALL  

 
3. PUBLIC COMMENT - ITEMS NOT ON THE AGENDA 
 
4. REVIEW AND APPROVE MEETING MINUTES FROM 10/10/2023  

 
5. DISTRICT OFFICE - Review Draft 7-11 Committee Report 
 
6. OPEN PUBLIC HEARING 

 
7. CLOSE PUBLIC HEARING 

 
8. DISTRICT OFFICE – Action to Adopt Final 7-11 Committee Report 

 
9. ADJOURNMENT  
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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the 7-11 Advisory Committee of the Davis Joint Unified 
School District will conduct a public hearing to receive community input on acceptable 
uses of space and real property district wide. 
 
The hearing is set for Tuesday, October 24, 2023, during the Committee’s scheduled 
meeting, at 4:00 p.m., or as soon thereafter as the matter may be heard, at the District’s 
Administrative Office, 526 B Street, Davis, California 95616.  Relevant information relating 
to the District’s space utilization and its real property are available in the Business Services 
Office and the Business Services: 7-11 Committee’s webpage at www.djusd.net. 
 
For more information on this hearing, please contact Cheryl Ozga, at cozga@djusd.net. 
 

 
Posted: Friday, October 20, 2023 


